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February 17th,1925,

Arthur H.D. Kair,2sq., 
P. 0. BOX 1382 , 
Montreal.

Bear Mr. Hair:-

I beg to acknowledge receipt 
of your letter of February 14th with reference to 
a Council meeting being held before the Annual 
Meeting in April next.

I would suggest the evening 
of Friday, March 6th, and would be glad if you 
would sond out the notices accordingly.

I an sorry that it v/i 11 not < 
be possible for no to uttond the Executive Meeting 
on ednoaday, the 18th, owing to a previous 
engagement.

i am returning herewith copy
I amof uupplementary Rules,of which I approve. 

also returning complete set of Forms "A" to "I". 
Vith reference to Form "E" and certificate given to 
holders of a sub-charter, I think these should be 
checked by your solicitors.

Yours faithfully,


